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12 February 2019

Minute No. 105

Councillor Mark Lowry (Cabinet Member for Finance) introduced the Capital and Revenue Budget 
2019/20 for Cabinet approval. 

Cabinet members commented on the how services would continue to be delivered despite large 
scale cuts to available funding.  

Following a short debate Cabinet agreed – 

1. to recommend the 2019/20 Budget to Council to ensure the delivery of the Council’s  
Corporate Plan;

2. to recommend the Capital Budget of £870.007m to Council to continue the investment 
within the City and Growth agenda.


